## Town of Bristol, Rhode Island



**Department of Community Development** 

10 Court Street Bristol, RI 02809 <u>bristolri.gov</u> 401-253-7000

Dianew

November 21, 2024

TO:

Honorable Town Council

FROM:

Diane M. Williamson, Director of Community Development

RE:

Proposed Mt. Hope High School

Drainage Maintenance

At the October 10, 2024 meeting of the Planning Board the Board reviewed and granted Master Plan approval for the new Mt. Hope High School. There was considerable discussion about the proposed drainage for the project and future maintenance for same.

Based on this review and discussion, the Planning Board unanimously passed a motion to request that the Joint Finance Committee of the Bristol Warren Regional School District designate funding in future budgets to be specifically set aside for continued maintenance of the high school drainage.

Thank you.